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THE MESSAGE OF TODAY’S GOSPEL PARABLE 

Today’s parable is a challenge to the Church today.  It is not the place of the Church to set up inquisitions, support witch-hunts, and organize purges.  The 
Church is not God.  As Christians we have no authority to pronounce the final judgment on anyone.  The last word cannot be said about anyone until death 
and then it is God’s part, not ours, to say it.     

Paul underlines the same point when he tells the church in Corinth:  “There must be no passing of premature judgment.  Leave that until the Lord comes”.  

 (1 Cor. 4:5) 

During the month of July we are supporting 

the Cork Deaf Association.   

Around the church are pamphlets containing 

information from the Association.   

To date we have collected €1,149.  

SMA Wilton continues to support SMA Poland to support Ukrainian refugees. People wishing to 

make a financial contribution can place them in the box in the wall at the back of the church     
beside the Ukrainian flag.  All donations greatly received. 

When coming to church please 

collect a copy of the bulletin and 

use it to join in the prayers and the 

readings of the Mass.  

When leaving we urge you to take 

the    bulletin home with you.  You 

never know, maybe a member of 

your family or a visitor to your 

house might take an interest in the 

content. 

Bingo will continue during the  Summer months in 

the SMA Parish Centre, Wilton, every Monday night 

at 7.30 pm. 

Bishopstown Meals on Wheels is urgently looking for    

volunteers to deliver meals in the community.  

The commitment is 2 hours once a week on either a        

Monday or a Thursday, roughly 9.45 am - 11.30 am. They 

deliver to Bishopstown, Glasheen and Model Farm Road 

areas.  

If you feel you can spare some time to help out please         

contact Bishopstownmealsbishopstown@gmail.com 

Or contact Pat - 0863183950/Sheila 086 3176118 

Think about it: 

Many people are willing to serve God, but mostly 

as advisors. 

The 19th of July 2023 is the one hundred and second anniversary of the 
death of Fr Joseph Zimmerman SMA, founder of the Irish Province of 
the Society of African Missions.   
To mark this occasion a new documentary film about the birth of the 
SMA Irish Province is released. 
The film is 43 minutes long and features images from the SMA archives 
in Cork and Lyon and also rare photos of Cork from more than a           
century ago.  Thanks to all who gave their time and efforts to making 
the film possible.   
We hope you enjoy it and find it informative.  
https:youtu.be/39pge98Wn-w 
This film is also available on SMA Wilton Website. www.smawilton.ie  

Parishes are having to come to terms with the shortage of priests.   

This being the case, we have introduced a Eucharistic service in our 
parish in place of the 10 am Mass on Wednesdays.  .   

The parish acknowledges the support of those members who will 
conduct the Service and it is hoped our regular church goers will 
support this new venture.   

These are challenging times for our Church and each of us has to 
decide how we support our parish.  

http://www.smawilton.ie
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